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MLC Student Accomplishments in March 2025:
Here are just a few of the great things some of our

students have recently achieved in music...

Samantha DiCandido opened the “Maine Day Ceremony” singing
The Star Spangled Banner at the Danbury Veterans of Foreign
Wars, Post 149. Additionally, Samantha, as part of the
Immaculate HS “Inspire Choir,” performed at Fairfield University.
The choir was the opening act for Mark Shultz, Award winning,
contemporary Christian singer-songwriter.
Samantha studies voice with MLC instructor Crystal Glenn.



TO ONE AND ALL!
Look for a listing of additional musical accomplishments by our students in our

April Newsletter. Have something to share? Please let us know!
Email the MLC office.

Instructor Performance
Yvonne Mancuso

a member of the...

DMC Community Band:
�Gershwin, Holst and a

Rainbow �
Albert Montecalvo

Music Director & Conductor

Date: March 15th, 2025
Time: 7:30 pm 

Place: Danbury Music Centre
Marian Anderson Recital Hall

256 Main Street

mailto:office@musiclearningcenter.org


Danbury, CT 06810 
Seating is limited

Two great Danbury nonprofits unite to raise
funds!

The concert will feature the classic Gustav Holst
“Suite # 1 in E Flat” for Band, a medley of songs
by George Gershwin from the Great American
Songbook, the pensive “Prayer for Peace” by
John Williams, and vocals by Jane Shearin.

Admission is free . Donations will be gratefully
accepted at the door in support of Danbury
Music Centre and Ann's Place.

Parking is available on Main Street or in the
Bardo Parking Garage directly behind the DMC
on Library Place.

For more info call (203) 748-1716

Our 2025 Spring Recital Weekend:
June 21st-22nd

All Students are eligible to participate in MLC's Spring Recital Weekend - one

of our two major recital weekends each year. Sign-up is completed with your

instructor. Students/Parents will be e-mailed their Recital Section's day and

time on or before May 20th. Click on the following link for more information...

Guide to MLC Recitals

https://www.musiclearningcenter.org/parents-guide-to-MLC-recitals.php


PERFORMING GROUPS!
Considering joining one of our performing groups? There is still time to let us
know if you are interested in joining one of the groups we will be forming this

spring!
In addition to one or more Rock Bands, plans are in the works to also
offer a Jazz Combo and Chamber Ensemble.

Please Email the MLC office for more information.

We are OPEN for all regularly scheduled lessons during all School
Spring Break weeks. Use your Account Dashboard to manage
cancellations and makeups if needed.
May 13th - Last Day to notify your teacher that you will participate in
the June Recital.
May 20th - Each student's Recital Section time will be announced.
June 21-22nd - MLC's 32nd Annual Spring Recitals!

NOTES & REMINDERS
Three ways to manage your schedule in our

Lesson Management System (LMS).

Login to your account dashboard for the studio
where you take your lessons:

DANBURY STUDIO   RIDGEFIELD STUDIO

Then select from the following “Actions”:

1.Cancel Lessons - for a specific date - prior day's notice required for
makeup eligibility.

2.Schedule Make-Up - Login to see the most up to date listing of
days and times when your teacher may be available.

3.Change Time or Teacher - for a permanent change to your

mailto:office@musiclearningcenter.org
https://mlcdanbury.studioautopilot.com/dashboard/
https://musiclearningcenter.studioautopilot.com/dashboard/


schedule.

Remember to use any Makeup Lesson Time you may have to supplement
your weekly schedule. Makeups for Active Students must be completed

by August 31st.

Follow MLC on Facebook and Instagram
    

Questions or comments?
​

We would love to hear from you. Send Us a Note

Thank you for being a part of the Music Learning Center!

Music Learning Center, Inc. - (203) 748-1444

Our two studio locations:
425 Main St, Danbury CT 06810
www.musiclearningcenter.org

9 Grove St., Ridgefield CT 06877
www.ridgefieldmusiclessons.com
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